
    Home       Learning 
10th November 2017 

 

Phonics, Literacy & Numeracy Reminders and Next Week’s Learning 

Home Learning Sheets will be provided weekly to 

share the learning which has taken place during 

that week at school and looks ahead to the 

following week.  It is very important that this 

letter is read each week. 

 

In phonics this week we have continued learning 

about letter sounds (phonemes).  The children have 

been introduced to /e/ as in egg; /u/ as in umbrella; 

/r/ as in rag and /h/ as in hop.  Previously we have 

introduced /s/, /a/, /t/, /p/, /i/, /n/, /m/, /d/, /g/, 

/o/, /c/, /k/ and /ck/.  Please practise saying these 

phonemes at home, see if you can find them in books 

or when you are out and about.   

 

We have also introduced the Tricky Word Tree 

which contains the high frequency words it, is and 

in. 

 

In literacy we have based our learning around 

‘The Jolly Postman’ by Allan Ahlberg and the 

children have been writing a list for the postman’s 

round.  See if your child can help write a list at 

home this week for the weekly shop, jobs etc.  

 

During maths we have been ordering numbered 

envelopes for the postman.  See if your child can 

correctly order numbers 1-5; 1-10, 1-20 or beyond! 

 

Both classes will have an open Phonics session next 

Tuesday at 9am when parents are able to attend.  

If you would like to come please see your class 

teacher as places are limited. 

Next week we will base our learning around doctors, 

nurses and dentists.  If you or a family member complete 

one of these roles we’d love to invite you in to talk to the 

children about your job.  Just let us know if you’re happy 

to do so. 

 

A massive thank you to Millie’s mum for coming into 

school and talking to the children about her job 

working for Royal Mail.  We learnt so much! 

 

Due to limited space on the children’s pegs please ensure 

you place their book bags in the box provided for each 

class.  If your child doesn’t have a book bag please place 

their reading book and record directly into the box. 

 

Your child’s Literacy Next Step has been reviewed 

this week and a sheet explaining their progress has 

been sent home.  Please practise this learning at 

home to help your child progress. 

 

Mega Movers sessions will continue on Mondays, please 

ensure your child’s P.E kit is in school on this day as well 

as Tuesday.  

 

Please make sure your Pantomime Trip money is 

handed back before Friday 17th November – if we 

don’t receive enough donations the trip will be 

cancelled. 

 

A Parent Helper Timetable is up on the Reception Notice 

board, sign up your name in an available slot.  Parent 

readers have begun coming into school. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @Moorlands_EYFS 
 

 

Well done to all the children for observing our 

minutes silence for Armistice Day so brilliantly on 

Friday! 


